
Distance Learning  

 

To support the ongoing education of our students self-isolating, we now provide distance 

learning on ‘Show My Homework’, which can be accessed via a mobile phone, laptop or 

tablet.  Distance learning will show up with a red banner (as ‘Classwork’).  Please be aware 

that this only needs to be completed by students not at school.  Maths should be prioritised 

first, followed by English and Science.  Students should then choose from the other subjects 

if they are able.  Don’t forget, home learning should also be completed where possible.  

 

Unfortunately, we do not have the capacity to create a learning experience quite as detailed 

as the work provided during lockdown, as all teachers are fully engaged with students in 

school.  However, we have set up distance learning that matches what students are learning 

in school or work that will enrich the curriculum.  

 

Hard copies of work will be available from the school office for those students without access 

to the internet.  Please email admin@edwinstree.herts.sch.uk or telephone 01763-271446 for 

a pack. 
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